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20 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Year 13 History Visit to the Imperial War Museum London – Tuesday 27th September 2022 
 
Students studying History are invited to visit some the Imperial War Museum to enable them to 
take part in the IWM Holocaust learning workshop.  This links closely to Paper One of our course 
on Germany and West Germany 1918-89 and also will support the students who are completing 
their coursework on the Holocaust.  
 
Miss Darcy and Miss Thomas will be accompanying the students and they will be travelling by 
train, meeting at Birmingham International at 8:00am (train departing at 8:19am), returning at 
approx. 17:33 pm.  
 
Students will need to make their own transport arrangements to/from Birmingham International. 
They will also be travelling by underground within Central London to/from the Imperial War 
Museum. 
 
The cost for this visit is £57.95 and this includes travel and insurance and entrance to the 
museum. They will need money to buy underground tickets, food/drink or bring a packed 
lunch/snacks.  Students should also take any emergency medication that is usually carried. 
 
In order for your son/daughter to participate, please would you complete the attached Consent 
Form and return this to Miss Darcy in the History office by Friday 23 September and the payment 
should be made via ParentPay by Sunday 25 September.  Please contact the Finance Team if 
you wish to pay via PayPoint.  In the event of insufficient interest and the visit not proving viable, 
I will advise you and arrange refunds. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss S Darcy 
Teacher of History 
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PARENTAL CONSENT FORM 
 
 
Visit:  Year 13 History – Imperial War Museum London 
 
Name of student: ________________________________________Form: ______  
 
Medical Conditions:________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Telephone No: ___________________ Mobile No: ________________ 
 
Date of Trip: Tuesday 27 September 2022 
 
1. I have read Miss Darcy’s letter of 20 September 2022 and I agree to my child taking 

part as outlined. I declare my child fit enough to undertake the activities. 
 

2. I have paid £xx via ParentPay/PayPoint (please contact the Finance Office for a 
barcode letter to pay via PayPoint). 

 
3. I will authorise the organiser to act on my behalf in an emergency and to sign on 

my behalf any consent forms required by medical authorities if s/he feels that it 
would not be advisable to wait for my own signature. 

 
4. I understand and accept that my child may be withdrawn from the visit if his/her 

behaviour in school prior to the visit is unacceptable. This particularly applies to 
behaviour that leads to concerns about trust and the safety of other pupils.   

 
5. I understand and accept that should my child be sent home as a result of 

unacceptable behaviour I will reimburse any reasonable additional costs incurred 
by the school. 

 
6. I understand that we must make our own arrangements to get to/from Birmingham 

International station 
 

  
  
Signed: ______________________Parent/Guardian     Date: ________________ 
 
 
Please return this form to: Miss Darcy by Thursday 22 September at 1:25pm (end of 

lunch) 
 


